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Re: Environment Council of Rhode Island supports H-6006
From Peter Trafton of Providence, Testimony supporting H-6006

Dear Chairman Abney and Honorable Committee Members,

On behalf of the Environment Council of Rhode Istand, | write with strong support for House Bill
6006 by Rep. Tanzi and colleagues.

For years, Rhode Island’s bicycle mobility plan has lain dormant and unfunded.

It offers climate-friendly and healthy, safe means of bicycle travel throughout the state of
Rhode Island, something that would further the act on climate as well as the personal health of
Rhode Islanders.

We believe that this measure deserves a popular vote and thus support Rep Tanzi’'s H. 6006

ECRI urges you to pass H-6006, to provide safe and healthy bicycle travel throughout Rhode
Island.

Thank you for considering our comments.

Respectfully,

AN

Peter Trafton, MD
Co-VP of Policy, Environment Council of Rhode Island



